
Resolution of the Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary  
Advisory Council 

October 16, 2007 
 
 
The Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary Advisory Council continues to encourage the Fish 
and Wildlife Conservation Commission to authorize the funding and implementation of a lobster 
tagging program during sports season within Monroe County and Dade County and to continue 
to focus on the removal of lobster and stone crab derelict trap debris as recommended by the 
Lobster Advisory Panel. 
 
 
Passed unanimously on this date: October 16, 2007. 
 
--- 
 
The Council is an advisory body to the Sanctuary Manager.  The opinions and findings of this publication do not 
necessarily reflect the position of the Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary and the National Oceanic and 
Atmospheric Administration. 


